
WPL FAMILY PHOTO SCAVENGER HUNT RULES 

1. The team with most points wins. (1 point per task unless otherwise 

indicated) 

2. All photos MUST be taken by team members within the duration of 

the game itself between July 15th, 2025 at 12 pm, to July 29th, 2025 

at 12 am. 

3. All photos must be submitted to the Wawa Public Library by 5:00pm 

on Wednesday July 30th, 2025. Any photos submitted after this time 

will not be admissible. This time is allotted for photo submissions 

only. Winners will be announced on Friday August 1st, 2025.  

4. Photos can be submitted in person to the Library on a USB drive or 

uploaded to the library through a direct Facebook Messenger message 

or via e-mail to circulation@wawa.cc. Please try and label your photos 

with the task number or submit in order of tasks to help us judge your 

submissions accurately. 

5. Each task requires a unique photo.  A single photo cannot be used to 

complete more than one task. 

6. Only one photo can be submitted for each task (unless the task 

requires 2 photos). If more than one photo is submitted, 0 points will 

be awarded. 

7. At least one family member must be visible in every photo.  Some 

tasks require all family members be in the photo. Read all tasks 

carefully. If the required family members are not in the photo, 0 points 

will be awarded. 

8. Please respect the property of others. Do not trespass or break any 

laws in completing scavenger hunt tasks. 

9. A completed photo release form must be submitted to the Wawa Public 

Library to be eligible. All identifiable individuals must sign the attached 

release form. 



10. A “family” could include grandparents, aunts, uncles or close friends 

and should be someone in your circle.  A “family” must include one adult 

18 years of age or older and one minor 16 years of age or under. 

11. The Wawa Public Library, the Board or the staff are not responsible for 

injuries or accidents sustained while doing the Scavenger Hunt tasks. We 

encourage all participants to be diligent in their safety and only do what 

they are capable of doing and ensure all minors are supervised. 

    Have Fun and Stay Safe!! 


